
 
   I am writing you for support of HB 2384. It is important that the International Terminal be used as a 
Multi-use facility, the way it was sold to the public. Not just used by the Mid-Water fleet.  
     Unless someone else is going to pay the bill for the terminal, it will never be able to show a profit with 
fisheries as solo user. 
    Thank you for your support. 
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